ZSFG CHIEF OF STAFF REPORT Presented to the JCC-ZSFG on May 24, 2022 May 2022 MEC Meeting

New Vice Dean of UCSF at ZSFG

Dr. Elena Fuentes-Afflick, Chief, Pediatrics Service, was named as the new Vice Dean for UCSF at ZSFG, effective May 1, 2022. MEC welcomed Dr. Fuentes-Afflick in her new role and noted her extensive experience, passion, and dedication to ZSFG's endeavor.

Interim ZSFG Pediatrics Chief of Service

In accordance with the Medical Staff Bylaws, when a Chief of Service steps down, the Chief of Staff, in consultation with the Chief Executive Officer, the UCSF Department Chair, and Vice Dean, shall appoint an Interim Chief of Service. MEC members were informed via email on April 21, 2022 that Dr. Shonul (Shon) Jain was appointed as the Interim Chief of Pediatrics at ZSFG effective May 1, 2022.